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A New Kind Of  P.A.C.K.
by Sydney Miner, Reporter 
With the negativity thrown around on the news and our society, the 

P.A.C.K, which stands for People Advocating Caring and Kindness, 
was founded earlier this year by seniors Mason Brooks and Trajaan 
Chase to promote positivity in the school.
The idea for the organization came about when they were sitting 

in the parking lot of  Trajaan’s apartment complex. After seeing all 
of  the negativity around them, they started chatting about what they 
could do to make a difference. 
“From that, we went and talked to Mr. Sloan and discussed what we 

could, thus the P.A.C.K. was formed,” Brooks said. “We saw a divide 
in the CP family and decided to make a change....(cont. at cphswolfpack.com)

Halloween Party Animals
by Deana Trautz, Reporter       
Livestock isn’t the only lively thing about FFA. Along with 

their monthly meetings on every third Tuesday, the group has 
annual holiday parties such as their Halloween party on Oct. 
17. Bringing the students together, FFA played games such as 
Wrap the Mummy and Musical Chairs.
In addition, each member decorated a mini pumpkin with 

paint markers, which they will be donating to the Wyoming 
Springs elderly home in Round Rock. Along with pumpkins, 
FFA will be donating blankets to homeless people in 
November.....(cont. at cphswolfpack.com)

Feeling Empowered Behind the Screen 
Now Results in Harsher Punishment
by Deana Trautz, Reporter
Cruel words used to be at the tip of  our tongues, but now 

they are at the tip of  our thumbs.
David’s Law creates a protocol for cyberbullying among 

all of  Texas, when before it was the school’s individual 
responsibility to enforce policy specific to online bullying. 
It now does not matter whether one posts from school or 
from home, if  it is reported, the student can be faced with 
consequence...(cont. at cphswolfpack.com)

The Wandering Wolfpack 
Goes to Mr. Boba
Staff  Editorial
...If  you do decide to visit Mr. Boba, make sure to ask an 

experienced boba tea drinker for drink recommendations. For 
first timers, I would advise going with a group and getting 
popping boba (a safe bet) and trying a sip of  tapioca boba 
from a friend. This way you may be able to avoid experiencing 
the dark side of  boba. For the entire article and a video of  the 
adventures, visit www.cphswolfpack.com.

You can find the rest of  these stories, 
pictures and more online at
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Perry’s Puns

I don’t trust these stairs 
because they are always up to something.

He drove his expensive car into a tree. 
We found out how the Mercedes Bends.

Claustrophobic people are more productive 
when thinking outside the box.

Something about subtraction just 
doesn’t add up.

By Perry Jamail,
Reporter

Want to help write the Toilet Times? 
Come to Lab 7 for info on how to be a 

part of  The Wolfpack staff!

Did you know?

DEN schedule 
You can still switch DENs using the portal.

Oct. 25 - Trunk or Treat
Oct. 26 - 27 - Senior Photos on Campus 

Oct. 30 - Course Information Night 
for juniors and seniors

Nov. 3 - Pep Rally in DEN
Nov. 9 -10 - Senior Photos on Campus

Nov. 10- End of  2nd 6 weeks
Nov. 20-24 -  Fall Break

Important Dates
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